
 
 
 

King’s High School            Te Kura Tuarua o Kīngi 
Daily Notices          Panui o Te rā 
Friday 27th September 2024                                                                          Paraire 27th Hepetema 2024 
 

All/Te Katoa 
 
TIMETABLE DAY – Tahi 
 
2024 LEAVERS' GEAR - The last day for placing orders is TODAY. Items are on display in the 
office, where you can order and pay for these. Remember also that school accounts must be 
balanced before you can place your order.  
 
ROOM CHANGES FOR TODAY –  

Period 1 Period 2 Period 5 
13STU + ESL to C2 13STU to C1 13STU to C4 

 
LIBRARY - Please return library books this week. Senior students are reminded to check for 
overdue library books in your English classrooms and bags. Please return these books this week. 
 
CULTURAL FESTIVAL - Meeting for all students who are interested in being a part of, or 
contributing to the Cultural Festival in Week 2 of next term. Please meet in Room 27 at Interval 
TODAY. Please email hg@kingshigh.school.nz if you are keen but unable to make it. 
 
MUSIC INSTRUMENT LESSONS – TODAY is Drums. MONDAY will be Flute, Cello and Piano. 
Timetables are on the Music Room windows. 
 
BREAKFAST CLUB – Free breakfast:  Bread, Weetbix and milk. This will be in the PAC Foyer and 
at the Canteen, TODAY, from 11-11.15am. 
 
RUGBY - All perspective 1st and 2nd XV players for next season, there is a meeting with the 
coaching staff in the PAC at lunch time TODAY, please be prompt. 
 
THEATRESPORTS - All are welcome, TODAY 3-4 in the Drama room. See Mr McKenzie or Miss 
Welvaert for more info, or just show up. 
 
SAUSAGE SIZZLE – TODAY at break time in the tunnel, bring $2.  
 
BOOK GANG -  Book Gang meet TODAY in L1 at lunchtime. Bring your lunch and come along to 
join in with those who share a love of reading and books.  
 
OTAGO SECONDARY SCHOOLS RUGBY LEAGUE TOURNAMENT - Saturday the 19th October at 
Bayfield. 

• Under 15's (born in 2009 or 2010) 
• Under 17's (born 2007 or 2008) 
• 9 a side tournament with up to 15 players a squad. 

If any boys are keen to be part of the above King's High School teams, please go and see Mr 
Bannister in the sports office or email: directorofsport@kingshigh.school.nz  
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Senior/Tuakana  
 
2024 LEAVERS' GEAR - The last day for placing orders is TODAY. Items are on display in the 
office, where you can order and pay for these. Remember also that school accounts must be 
balanced before you can place your order.  
 
UNIVERSITY OF CANTERBURY APPLICATIONS - Applications to enrol at University of Canterbury 
for study in 2025 open on 1st October. Head to their website for more information. Any questions 
see Mrs Campbell. 
 
BARTENDING COURSE - Due to a number of students missing out on the recently advertised 
Bartending course, The Learning Place is ‘considering’ running a second course either late 
October or early November.  If you are a year 11, 12 or 13 student, keen to do this course, please 
register your interest with Mrs Elder at pathways@kingshigh.school.nz There is a work ready 
Barista course on the 11th and 12th of December which would suit either year 11 or 12 
students.  Once again, register your interest for this course with Mrs Elder.  
 
SCHOLARSHIP WRITING TUTORIAL - All scholarship candidates are encouraged to attend an 
Essay Writing Tutorial with Professor Tony Ballantyne, period 5, Thursday 17th October (Week 1, 
Term 4). This will be held in the library. Please be checked off the roll with your period 5 teacher 
and proceed to the library. 
 
DEFENSIVE DRIVING COURSE - I am now taking names for the Term  Four Defensive Driving 
Course. The course is now able to be completed in two sessions, and the dates are: Tuesday the 
29th and Thursday the 31st of October. The course is run here at King’s High School in Room 28 
from 3.00pm – 5.15pm The cost for the course is $70 per student.  PLEASE NOTE: You must have 
held your learner’s license for at least 3 months, and you must be able to commit to all four 
sessions of the course. Please register your interest (including your mobile number) with Mrs 
Elder at – pathways@kingshigh.school.nz I already have five names on the list and this is a first 
in, first served basis.  
 

Junior/Teina 
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